NOTICE TO
ALL EMPLOYEES

POSTED PURSUANT TO A SETTLEMENT AGREEMENT
BETWEEN THE AMERICAN FEDERATION OF GOVERNMENT
EMPLOYEES LOCAL 1922
AND THE DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY, FT. STEWART, GEORGIA

An agreement has been reached with
American Federation of Government
Employees, Local 1922 (the Union)
concerning the policy on cell phone use and
texting while driving.

Although mitial updates to the policy were
made effective prior to completion of impact
and implementation negotiations, the Agency

commits to complete negotiations with the

Union prior to implementing any further

changes to this policy that would affect
bargaining unit employees.

We continue to recognize the rights assured
to bargaining unit employees by Statute and
ask that you be safe while operating a motor

vehicle on Fort Stewart and Hunter Army

Airfield.
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THIS 1S AN OFFICIAL NOTICE
THIS NOTICE MUST REMAIN POSTED FOR 10 CONSECUTIVE DAYS FROM THE DATE OF POSTING,
AND MUST NOT BE ALTERED, DEFACED, OR COVERED BY ANY OTHER MATERIAL



